
REGISTRATION/CENSUS INFORMATION 

In the Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District, three-year-old 
screenings are conducted throughout the school year on Friday 
mornings. Children who turn three-years-old during the school year 
are screened close to the month of their birthday.  The screening gives 
parents an opportunity to learn more about the development of their 
child while giving school staff the chance to screen for any 
developmental delays.  All of this is done to allow for earlier 
intervention which provides the child a greater chance for success in 
school. 
 
During the screening, parents sit down with an interviewer and talk 
about their child while the youngster is encouraged to participate in a 
play group where social, communication, motor and early learning 
skills are observed.  The screening takes about 45 minutes.  We are 
asking again this year, that if you have a child who will turn 
three years old during this school year (between September 1, 
2022 and August 31, 2023), that he or she be registered for 
the district three-year-old screening when you register your 
other children for school. 
 
If you do not have other children to register, but do have a youngster 
who will be three during the school year, please send in the 
registration form in this article to:  Student Services Office, Elkhart 
Lake-Glenbeulah Middle School, P.O. Box 518, Elkhart Lake, WI 53020 
or call Lois Pagelow, Student Services Secretary, at 876-3307.  We will 
contact you to set up a specific screening date. 
      

 

THREE-YEAR-OLD SCREENING REGISTRATION FORM 
 
CHILD'S NAME __________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF BIRTH _________________________________________  
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN _____________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS ______________________________________________ 
 
TELEPHONE NUMBER ____________________________________ 
 


